Parents,

How quickly the summer flew by us! With your families back on the
Fall schedule, I'm sure you are all adjusting to new routines and chal-
lenges. We are about to resume our Faith Growers curriculum here
at Christ Lutheran Church. Again, we will rotate classes each Sunday
using Art, Music, Drama, Science, Cooking and Bible Skills to teach
the stories of the Old and New Testament. We want to be sure not
to add to the challenges of your Fall routines, so please help us avoid
any problems with our cooking session by providing us with any al-
lergies that your child may have. Cheryl Kussow will be teaching
cooking in the church kitchen and we will provide her with your in-
formation so she may contact you and be guided by your knowledge
before planning for the year. Classes will resume on Sunday Au-
gust 21, so if you could provide us with the information by August
25t that will give her time to contact you before the first cooking
session on Sept. 4. Please complete the form at the bottom of this
page and return it to Debi Prather or drop it in the Director of Faith
Formation box in the main office. Thanks and hope to see your little
ones again on August 21 at 9:15.
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